
         INSKIP ST. PETER’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

               Learning, Loving and Living with Jesus 

Keep your roots deep in Jesus Christ the Lord, build your lives on him  

and always be thankful.  Colossians 2:7 

Compassion Friendship Respect Forgiveness Trust Thankfulness  

Week Beginning Monday 13th November 2023 

School Website 

Please take a look at our school blogs and see 

lots of the inspiring learning your children have 

been doing in class. Click on the title of the 

blog to open it in a new window. Please com-

ment at the bottom of the blog posts your 

thoughts of encouragement for the children to 

read.  

Middle School 

Let’s Go Sing! Middle School 

Mythical Moves 

Egyptian Art 

Upper School 

Challenge Complete! 

Let’s Go Sing! Rehearsal 2 

Matched & Mirrored Balances 

Remembrance Sunday 

The Remembrance Service on Sunday at St. 

Peter’s was lovely. Maddison represented our 

school with our homemade poppy wreath and 

several pupils laid small crosses on the war 

graves. Please take a look at our Remem-

brance Day post on our school website. 

News & Events 

Remembrance Sunday 

Crazy Hair Day! 

This Friday 17th November the Friends will be holding a Crazy Hair Day!  

Your child can come to school with crazy hair, wear a wig or a 

fabulous hat in return for a bottle (of anything, eg wine, bubble 

bath, cordial) or a box of chocolates for our Christmas 

Fayre. We can’t wait to see you all on Friday! 

Library Van 

The library van will be visiting us this Friday 17th November. We have a few children 

who have not got their library card in school. If you have this at home please could this 

be brought to school so that Glenys can allocate your child’s books to her system.  

We are all holding Mrs Welsh in our pray-

ers as she undergoes a further operation. 

https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-11-10-15-20-15-let-s-go-sing-middle-school
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-11-10-15-23-07-mythical-moves
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-11-10-15-27-52-egyptian-art
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-11-08-15-18-07-challenge-complete
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-11-08-15-29-17-let-s-go-sing-rehearsal-2
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2023-11-10-15-08-29-pe-matched-and-mirrored-balances
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/news/2023-11-13-remembrance-sunday-2023
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/news/2023-11-13-remembrance-sunday-2023
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/news/2023-11-13-remembrance-sunday-2023


Christian Values 

Our Christian value theme this half term is  ‘Justice’.  

Here’s a way of exploring this theme at home. 

Lunch Items 

We have a pupil at our school who has a severe allergies reactions to nuts and sesame, there-

fore we ask for your cooperation in not sending nut and sesame food stuffs into school in your 

child’s lunchbox.  

Please do not make sandwiches using seeded bread, rolls with sesame seed topping, 

bread sticks with sesame, hummus or any products containing tahini or snack bars con-

taining sesame. 

Please do not send packs of nuts, Peanut butter sandwiches, fruit and cereal bars that 

contain nuts, chocolate bars or sweets that contain nuts or cakes made with nuts. 

If you are unsure if your foods include these ingredients please check the products allergen list 

on its packaging.  

Children suffering from such allergies can be affected and then become seriously ill very quickly 

after accidentally eating, touching or coming into contact with surfaces which have been contami-

nated with nuts and sesame. Thank you for your support in helping us provide a safe environ-

ment for all our pupils. 



 

On Saturday 2nd December Inskip St Peter’s School will be holding our Christmas Fayre. 

And there will be a special guest arriving 

Santa Claus in 

his Grotto!  
Come and meet Santa, selfies optional!        

                

Slots are limited and must be booked in advance with Mrs Dalton at the school Office. Pay-

ment of £3.00 per child must be paid at time of booking and includes a present to take 

home. 

Friends Events 

 

We would love for as many of our families, neighbours and 

friends to get involved with all our exciting events and therefore 

we have a few dates that you may want to pencil in your diaries. 

 

 

 

 

Easyfundraising 

The Friends have an easyfundraising page which we would love for you to use when you do 

your Christmas shopping this year. 

Over 4,300 shops and sites will donate to Friends of Inskip St Peters CofE School for FREE 

when you use easyfundraising to shop with them.  

PLEASE use this link when doing your Christmas shopping Easy fundraising 

Santa Claus Visiting Inskip School! 

We are very excited to tell you that we will be receiving a special visit from Santa Claus on 

Saturday 2nd December at our Christmas Fayre. Santa would love to speak to some of our 

children to see what they would like for Christmas. Mrs Dalton has a booking form in her office 

if you would like your child/children to see Santa. Please make your cash payment at the 

same time as booking. Thank you. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofinskip/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rm-c20-e1


School Prize Draw 
Each year the school has a Prize Draw running from November to October to raise money for the 
school whilst also providing a big cash prize to the monthly winner!  If you would like to take part 
in the draw, please apply now before 23

rd
 November 2023! A number costs £2 per month, there-

fore £24 for the year.  The winnings depend on how many numbers are purchased I.e. if a 100 
numbers are purchased, the cash prize each month will be £100. 
Thanks so much in advance for your support to the school and Good Luck xx 

 



Online Activity  

We all want our children to be safe online and with that in mind we will be providing you with in-

formation about online behaviours, apps and games which will be useful to you in supporting 

your child to stay safe. This will also support the daily teaching of online safety at school. Please 

also take a look on our website at Our Safeguarding page.  

This week we inform parents and carers about ‘Sharing Photos Online’. Some of our chil-

dren have said that they like to share their pictures when chatting with friends online. 

https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/parents/operation-encompass


Dates for the diary:- 

Next Week’s Clubs:- 

Friday 17th November Crazy Hair Day! 

Friday 17th November Library Van 

Friday 1st December Non-Uniform for a Tombola/Raffle Prize 

Saturday 2nd December Christmas Fayre 

Friday 8th December  Library Van 

Tuesday 12th December MS Visit to Chester Zoo 

Thursday 14th December Christmas Family Bingo 6.30pm-8pm 

Tuesday 19th December Christmas Pantomiome Visit 

Wednesday 20th December  Nativity Performances Day at 2pm, Evening at 6pm 

Thursday 21st December Whole School Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 21st December Class Christmas Party Afternoon 

Friday 22nd December Inskip’s Got Talent 

Friday 22nd December School Closes for Christmas 

Monday 8th January School Reopens  

MONDAY 20th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3.30pm Bench Ball with Fleetwood Town 

TUESDAY 21st 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm  Tennis with Simon Ardron 

WEDNESDAY 22nd 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Dodgeball with Fleetwood Town 

THURSDSAY 23rd 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Forest School with Mrs Nash 

FRIDAY 24th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3:30pm Multi Sports with Fleetwood Town 

 

Birthdays this week: 

JJ on 15th November 

Tommy on 16th November 

Theo on 18th November 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCOWyiPv05McCFYct2wodKwkHKw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fen.tankiforum.com%2Findex.php%3Fshowtopic%3D284109%26page%3D1&bvm=bv.102022582,d.ZGU&psig=AFQjCNFs8kXkZGWJjNyBoZDUlm

